


PARENTS EVENING BOOKING
Parents evening bookings close on Monday at 
5.30pm. If you have not already booked please do 
so before then. Thank you. 

BOOK AMNESTY
Please can all families check for library books 
at home.  There are many pupils with a num-
ber of books on their accounts which need to 
be returned and this obviously affects what is 
available to other students.  I shall put a box 
in reception labelled ‘Book Amnesty’ so please 
either return to this box or ask your child to 
return directly to the library.

BOOK REQUEST 
As your children grow and change and you are 
looking to declutter your book shelves please 
keep the school library in mind.  Donations 
are very valuable and help us to keep up to 
date with favourite books and replace worn out 
copies along with helping our budget stretch 
further to keep the library a relevant and en-
gaging place for all the children.

If you do have any books please give to the 
school for the attention of Mrs. Pemberton.  
If you have any questions, feel free to get in 
touch with her on info@smsp.richmond.sch.uk

POKÉMON SWAP SHOP
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success.  Many thanks to our Year 5 and 6 
helpers who did a great job organising it. We 
hope to hold another one before Easter.

 

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTERS
Curriculum newsletters are now available to 
see on the school website. 
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If there is anything you would like to see in our newsletters please contact : sgadsby@smsp.richmond.sch.uk

School Meals  
week beginning 27th January 

Follow WEEK 1 of the  
Spring/Summer menu

Best Class Punctuality  
week ending 24th January

Cedar, Oak 

Best Class Attendance  
week ending 24th January

5C, Oak, Cedar

Whole School Attendance  
week ending 24th January

92.61%

3W STONEHENGE TRIP 

Y4 BAKING WITH ‘RADISH ‘

It was sticky, stretchy and in the end delicious!"

"I loved mixing all the ingredients with my hands." 4P 



KS1 ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY                                        5T CLASS ASSEMBLY 

5T enjoyed their class assembly.  Wer brought the team from ‘This 
Morning’ to the school with our very own Holly Willoughby and 
Philip Schoefield.  We all dressed up as Victorians and travelled 
back in time to the Victorian era.  Wer also met a real life scientist 
who talked about forces. 
Sophia 5T

SUGAR SHERIFF ASSEMBLY 

5T enjoyed their class assembly.  Wer brought the team from ‘This 
Morning’ to the school with our very own Holly Willoughby and 
Philip Schoefield.  We all dressed up as Victorians and travelled 
back in time to the Victorian era.  Wer also met a real life scientist 
who talked about forces. 
Sophia 5T


